Sible Hedingham Twinning Association
NEWSLETTER

February 2017

Nous vous souhaitons la bienvenue
In this edition:

· Notice of the Association’s AGM

· Cheese and Wine Evening with guest speaker 
· Our twenty-fifth Anniversary

· News from our neighbouring Twinning Associations

· Contacts
· From the archives

We hope that as many as possible will come to the AGM.  It is an important event in the Association’s calendar and is an opportunity for you to ask questions and make suggestions for what you would like to see happen.  We are always looking for new faces at the Committee table and, without any arm-twisting of course, if you would like to put yourself forward, we shall be more than pleased.  The more Committee members we have, the more we can do and it makes organising our events and activities easier.  
Cheese and Wine Evening

Our next social/fund raising event will be a Cheese and Wine Evening to be held on Friday 24 March at the Memorial Hall, Castle Hedingham at 7:00 for 7:30pm.  Tickets for the Evening are £7.50 each and are available from Darkins’ Stores, Sible Hedingham or from the Chairman (01787 460096).
We are very pleased that Theresa Higgins, a former Mayor of Colchester, has agreed to come to give us a talk entitled ‘Twinning - Europe and beyond’.  This may sound like ‘what will happen post-Brexit’ but it is far from that.  Many of you will know that Essex County Council has a trade and business link with Jiangsu Province in China and Theresa will talk about her personal experiences during a visit there as part of a County Council delegation.    Some of us have heard her talk and we can tell you that it fascinating.    

The twenty-fifth anniversary of twinning with Choisy-au-Bac

This year sees the twenty-fifth anniversary of our twinning with Choisy-au Bac.  To those of us who were there at the beginning, it seems like no time at all since we were celebrating with ceremonies here and in Choisy-au-Bac.
Our celebrations this year will not be quite as ambitious or extravagant as in1992; somehow we managed to host nearly 100 visitors from Choisy-au-Bac for the celebrations then.  This year, we will be entertaining a party (of possibly 50) in Hedingham during the first may Bank Holiday (29 April to 1 May).  We are busy planning our main celebration event, a supper and dance in Sible Hedingham Village Hall, on the Saturday evening.  We are pleased that we have been able to book The Hosepipe Band for the evening who will no doubt keep us on our toes.
We are looking now for hosts to accommodate our visitors over the weekend and we should be grateful if you would let us know that you can be a host.  If you have not been a host before, we will endeavour to match you with some similar to yourself.  It is unlikely that the final numbers or who is coming will be known until shortly before the visit, but we will keep you up to date as we receive information.
Many local people have visited Choisy-au-Bac with the Twinning Association over the years, but we have lost contact with many of them for a variety of reasons.  We would like to contact as many as possible to let them know about our twenty-fifth anniversary and if any of you know where they may be now, perhaps you would let us know. 

News from our neighbouring Twinning Associations

We are pleased that our immediate neighbours in Gosfield are celebrating their twenty-fifth anniversary of twinning with Chouzé-sur-Loire this year.  They will be hosting a party from their twin to celebrate during the same weekend that we receive our visitors from Choisy-au-Bac.

Contacts
We hope that you have found this Newsletter informative.  If you need any further information etc, please contact one of the following: -

Chairman:

Leslie Mitchell (01787 460096) leslie.mitchell6@btinternet.com.

Secretary:

Jean Collings (01787 461663) jean.collings@btinternet.com.

Committee Members: 
Cherry Chapman, Erna Jennings (Treasurer), Lindsay Lidford, Pauline Moulder, Carole Rainbird, John Skittral (Vice-Chairman).
And finally…….

From the archives

May 1992 in Choisy-au-Bac, the Vice-Chairman of Sible Hedingham Parish Council, Eric Judd, meets the Mayor of Choisy-au-Bac, Robert Pierret.  

How many of the others in the photograph can you recognise?
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Sible Hedingham Twinning Association


Notice of


ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING





The Annual General Meeting of the Association will take place on





Monday 13 March 2017


at the Castle Hedingham Club


starting at 7:00pm





All members of the Association, residents of Sible Hedingham and any other interested person are invited to attend and will be warmly welcomed.














